
Get Your 

choose to be kind. 

T-shirt and support the 

Tri-Town SEPAC! 

All orders are due by Sunday, 12/2 to ensure delivery by 12/19!  

Name:

Homeroom Teacher:

Email:

Questions? Contact kandsdemarco@gmail.com or gretchen_fishman@yahoo.com 

100% of the Proceeds 

will be used to fund programming in 

Tri-Town Schools.

Please make checks payable to the Town of Boxford, and include "SEPAC T-Shirts" in the memo line. 
Unisex, Women's and Youth t-shirts are a turquoise blue with white and black text.
Long Sleeve t-shirts are a dark blue with white and grey text, and are not available in youth sizing.
More information available on our website, www.tritownsepac.org.
Turn in orders to homerooms or mail to Tri-Town SEPAC at 395B Ipswich Rd., Boxford, MA 01921.


